

PARTNERSHIP LEAD MEETS





WHO?

Mrs Clark is our school Partnership Lead. She works closely with children and families to ensure they get the support they need.



WHAT

Sometimes parents/carers may need a little more time to chat things through. For example, your child may be feeling worried about something, stuggling with change or going through a tricky time at home.



OPEN DOOR POLICY

Don't forget we have an open door policy. This means that teachers will happily chat after school or pop a message in the school partnership book.



WHEN?

Mrs Clark holds
Partnership Lead Meetings
every Thursday morning.
These are booked for
individual families.



HOW?





Call or email the school office and they will book you in!



SIGNPOSTING



A chat with Mrs Clark may be all you need. However, we can signpost families to lots of useful websites and services too!